April 10, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:


I would highly recommend Rachel Reinwald for a position as a School Library Media Specialist. I was able to observe her for two weeks as my student teacher in a K-5 building and found Rachel to be an enthusiastic, articulate and well-prepared individual.  She exhibits a positive attitude about libraries and displays her love of reading to her students.  She has the ability to work with individuals who have different skill levels and learning styles.  She is a self-starter who does not shy away from problems, but offers solutions and makes people feel at ease with her.  She quickly gains the respect of teachers and students alike.  Rachel is willing to collaborate, offer curriculum support and professional assistance when needed.


Her previous experience in public libraries and teaching gymnastics at various levels gives her a good background in working with different ages of children. She demonstrates a good understanding of Information Literacy Standards and what is involved in maintaining a school library.  Rachel is also extremely knowledgeable in the area of technology and the integration of technology into the curriculum.  Rachel would be a wonderful addition and team member of any school faculty.

Sincerely,

Cynthia A Smolka

LRC Director

(847) 318-4340

George Washington Elementary School

1500 Stewart

Park Ridge, Illinois
